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To our customers of Cloverdale Sanitary District: 

Currently we have an aging infrastructure that requires major upgrades in 

order to keep up with the increased consumer usage and requirements 

mandated by DEQ.  Upon inspection of the current Sewer Plant and Plant 

equipment, it is necessary for the district to increase sewer rates in order to 

cover increased cost of required maintenance and repairs.  After reviewing 

historical documents, we have found that the last rate increase was completed 

in 2001.  At this time, we are proposing a $5.00, per month, increase to our 

residential customers and an overall 25% rate increase to our commercial 

customers. 

A public hearing for this proposal will be held on August 6, 2008, and 

September 3, 2008, at 7:00 pm, at the Cloverdale Sanitary District, 34540 

Highway 101 South, Cloverdale, OR 97135.   

 


